Alabama Power Company
500 North 18th Street

Post Ottice Box 2641
Birmingnham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 323-5341

F. L. CLAYTON, JR.

Senior Vice President Alabama Power
the southern ele trc sysiem

September 6, 1979

Docier Ne. 50-348

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissicn
Nffice of Inspection & Enforcement
Region II

101 Marietta Street, N. W.

Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Sir:

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant, Unit 1, Licensee Event
Report No. LER 75-035/01T-0 is forwarded herewith, with three (3)
copies each, in accordance with FNP Technical Specification 6.9

to provide fourteen (14) day written notification of the occurrence.

If you have any gquestions, please advise.

Yours very truly,

Rt

FLCjr/TNE/mmb
Enclosure

cc: Director, IE (40 copies) ///
Director, MIPC ( 3 copies)




